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The Learning and Development Group met on 10 March 2011.
Representatives of Legal Aid NSW, the Public Interest Advocacy Centre, Women’s Legal Services NSW and LawAccess NSW attended the meeting.
Group members discussed recent training initiatives and training needs.

The Learning and Development Group is planning to meet again on 21 July 2011.

Linden Barnes, Ethics Solicitor with the Law Society of NSW addressed the group and spoke about training opportunities that the Law Society offers to lawyers.

Lawyers are required to undertake mandatory training on ethics, practice & business management, and professional development skills every year.  They are also required to undertake training on EEO, OHS and discrimination (reg 176) every three years.

The Professional Standards Department of the Law Society provides training to lawyers on ethics and ethical issues and also provides a telephone advice service for lawyers. The training is free of charge. The Law Society of NSW is happy to discuss requests for training with members of the Learning and Development Group.  
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